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Chinese New Year Gala
An annual holiday, Chinese New Year is centered around removing the bad

and the old, and welcoming the new and the good. With rich traditions like the
myth of Nian, red envelopes, lanterns, and dragon dances, Chinese New Year is a
time for family and friends to get together and celebrate the new year.

Along with MMCS, Cricket traveled down to Franklin High School for the
annual Chinese New Year Gala. Being the first in-person gala since 2019,
excitement was in the air. After months of preparation, Cricket 1 took the stage
first. Cricket 1 performed a vibrant Chinese New Years dance titled “Joyful New
Year”. Next, Cricket 2-4 performed a Peking Opera special titled “Facing of Peking
Opera”. Lastly, Cricket Families along with the Cricket Teen and Cricket Adult
classes performed a spectacular Dragon Dance. See this link to watch the
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performance videos: Performance.pdf

2

https://mail-attachment.googleusercontent.com/attachment/u/0/?ui=2&ik=ba580e9733&attid=0.1&permmsgid=msg-f:1765908646832209632&th=1881c48ee0397ee0&view=att&disp=inline&realattid=f_le1naffy0&saddbat=ANGjdJ-bZu4rtM5yTLhi9FDeu0RDgX94i6iFPlUJKGE8_a_MxWcezxggF084lhn8gIikHmAbfx3va46RaX_qYLJxKXqGUsBl07okBJy5vCbSOIntoWmqNZRe1NiO151yi53xvGnNiczsSG5DKswn1wjwyMPHy1FuHaFE2-X0K2h9LazfJoyoSqKZD1nOr9Q6KS5Sx0OxxoktwvpeO8fN-w8t6VB3hlTC2bBO2cKUBMP9KAX5w-DoYlq60BRMjXXT5gq-7RI6uEo6Xb2jLcw4u4r54NRjAMrKFeOK3RllBIJRaXHrbCsuhGCIy20p0vJPZxnC6gJ0juuVlR9LLCSDA6SRsQRtSof0eOr5CyHKewRa6s3bNFsncU4mQgON19iNlQIj8ZZ6GvMws5r10o6IGbN5-29SngBryVyYLSZvXtAxfHtkjleTpYBD21BAdIU9vnn1XkWILqk1H89RNAwtKjYhlqJm45bzwI2_omF9mgV2Jw9SrA_3pAlolSxO0mWSmGfLt1Whc8LYUyEIomkewGT5Es3QoJB8smx2TmYC-kwLNRWvY2WLEKJb5F-9xsr-88tV-ZkumzBmQmoRLliR-J88CP9r5ZU3VrNEgryL3MTHtetLV9tyBNDBtZRbV7TL6V0yPBK_TZmKor86AnSf0bPSV3js5ceBq6ZBsp4eEteYy5ZAh5BbWT0q6j93hnKJNwAyM-og6JjYVcxjtK-b2NaNlv56CwdqTYjhe2VPGNQy5pAHInYR-XpnlLLn-oOt9dqOIA6-Kj4ZthN4V1jCO4UWhkRAutYndArh4fxQFTwugcf-tWHs-sD9HB9cKc17hfIS4l8Yok3e2pHas6KuZTb7v31KAwRenyo-OdxLVUnzL0foftRUHUmyH4VmejJJBQeg450VBpfOYx2PBnJBGIGAf6vsNjOuRk-K9qYsvR6DNz1WunUV96zqSanfd6TIFGWSP8te_kqzjBiFV6qiferSzCLt_QgqKrKS-z-XAbElE1D9HbV3v3DUDgz2xoo


Monthly Newsletter

​​

3



Monthly Newsletter

Following MMCS and Cricket’s performances, families and friends gathered
together to eat a团圆饭 (large dinner with family and friends). Chinese New Year is
a time for family and friends and we are so glad we could share our Chinese New
Year with all Cricket members and families.

Check out the Cricket Website
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https://milwaukeechinese.org/cricket-academy/

Connect with us on our social media!

@CricketAcademyMilwaukee

@cricketacademy_mccc

https://www.youtube.com/@cricket-chinese-academy/videos

Editors: William Wang and Amy Hu

Cricket Academy Youth Volunteering and Leadership Group
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